Facilities Committee Meeting

December 7, 2023 at 8:00 AM.

Attendees: Dave Chambers, Julie Crew, Crell Johns, Craig Komar,
Steve Mishler, Ryan O’Cull, Ron Ross, Aaron Sable, Andy West
(Not in Attendance: Tom Delac, Victoria Druley, Aaron Hair, Cindy McClintock)

Completed Projects:
e Ella Canavan Elementary Roofing Project for Section C
e MHS Roofing Project for Sections A, B, and C
e The Rec Center Pool Project is complete. Both pools were resurfaced, drains
were replaced, cameras added, and the final tile areas were installed. Both pool
areas are open for community use.
e The Rec Center Expansion Project is also complete. The weight room

equipment has been moved to the expansion area and is open for community
use.

New Business:
e Heritage Elementary: Architectural services are developing plans for the

conversion of Heritage Elementary into Helping Hands Preschool. A larger
facility is needed in order to meet state requirements.

Next Meeting: February 1, 2024 / 8:00 AM / MHS PDC



